HUDSON HEADLINER

February 22nd, 2022

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Feb. 23rd PTO Meeting in Mrs. Foster's Room @ 6:30 p.m.

Feb. 23rd 7th/8th grade play at 7:00 p.m.

Feb. 28th Track Practice Begins
March 4th Third Quarter Ends

March 14th Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m.

March 17th Quiz Bowl Assembly at 10:00 a.m. for 3rd – 8th

Early Dismissal at 12:15 p.m./MAP Testing Meeting at 12:30 p.m.

March 18th No School - Spring Break

Preschool: I can't believe this is the last full week of February! This week we will focus on getting back into our routine. We had a visit from Nurse Amber and she discussed dental health with us. February is heart month but it is also dental health month. We will finish learning about our heart and teeth! We have been working toward learning our numbers 1 through 10. We have learned to count to 30 but now we are focusing on identifying the first 10. Have a great short week!! - Miss Stacie

Kind: Is anyone else ready for spring?! This week we will be discussing Dinosaurs! Our phonics and math lessons from last week will be moved to this week. Just as a reminder, it's important to still be picking out rhyming words from books, encouraging puzzles, and asking your students what is longer/shorter, less/greater, etc. These are great conversations to have in the car or while playing at home! I hope everyone has a great week! - **Mrs. Stewart**

3rd/4th: Now that we are back from our extra-long holiday weekend, our class will pick up where we left off. In spelling this week, it is my plan to test over last week's words for those who need it and move on to this week's words. Please be practicing the spelling bee words with your students nightly. In math, the students will continue to work on mastering their multiplication facts as well as daily lessons. Fourth grade has been given their graded math assignments back for corrections with the option of getting half credit back for those points missed. Both grades will continue to review chapter 11 in science. Fourth grade will have a science test on Wednesday while third grade will test on Thursday. Both grades will also have a test over their week 13 Missouri Studies Weekly. Study guides for these test have already been completed, graded, and returned to your students. - **Mrs. Cooper**

5th/6th: It's good to be back! Students will be catching up on some assignments from last week, so we will be busy! Both grades are getting 10 Spelling Bee words a week to study along with their regular spelling words. The students that spell the most Spelling Bee words correctly over the next 8 weeks will get to participate in the Spelling Bee at Clinton on May 2nd. In Science, 5th grade will finish a unit on simple machines and will be getting ready to test next week. 6th grade will have a test over Ch. 2 this Friday. In Reading, students will continue working in their Buckledown and C.A.R.S. workbooks. Our class will also begin a new Literature Circle Unit next week. In Social Studies, 5th grade will finish Ch. 3 over the causes of the Civil War and 6th grade will start a unit over Ancient Greece. **7/8 Comm. Arts:** Students will be presenting their "Sell This Book" presentations to the class today and tomorrow. I am excited to see what they have come up with for this assignment! - **Mrs. Foster**

HOW TO BE A FAIR PERSON: *Treat people the way you want to be treated. *Tell the truth. *Take turns. *Play by the rules. *Think about how your actions will affect others. *Listen to people with an open mind. *Don't blame others for your mistakes. *Don't take advantage of others. *Don't play favorites.